
 

 

 

Our dear Bible Friends,  

All of our teams are doing proof reading during this time. Proof reading is a very important part of Bible 

translation. This is the final step. Everybody is very committed and excited about this precious Bible. Our 

vision and passion are to leave this Bible for the next generation. Please continue to pray for this Bible 

and praying the Lord will provide all the finances so that we may be able to print more Bibles to be 

available for those who don’t have the Bible in their hands. We believe only the Bible secures our 

salvation and helps up to grow and mature in the Lord and to be more like Jesus. Thank you for your 

partnership in this project. 

Shalom,  

Lu and Team 


